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School kids can learn new language on weekends
Elementary school-aged chil-

dren are welcome to register for
the Halton District School Board’s
International Languages
(Elementary) Program that begins

the week of Sept. 6. 
This is a continuous-entry pro-

gram which is held on the week-
end. It is open to all elementary
school-aged children born between

1997 and  2006 (up to and includ-
ing Grade 8). 

Languages offered include
Arabic, Cantonese, German, Greek,
Hebrew, Korean, Punjabi,

Romanian, Russian, Serbian and
Turkish. Classes are held in
Burlington and Oakville.  

This is a great opportunity for
your children to learn a second or

third language.
For more information, e-mail

whiteleyd@hdsb.ca or call Dorothy
Whiteley at 905-632-2944, ext.
148. 


